
Ambition | Community | Friendship | Perseverance | Respect | Trust  
 
 

 

Monday 19th February 2018 

St Nicholas CE Primary Academy  

Weekly Newsletter 
Headteacher: Christopher Dale 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Welcome back I do hope all our families had an enjoyable half term 
break. As we fall back into the habits of early morning rise and joining the 
school run I can assure you that this term promises to be very busy. 
This term our core value is one of Respect and Justice and we will be 
focussing on this throughout the term. Please find attached our Values 
Letter. 
 
Book Week 
Monday 26th February – Friday 2nd March 
Next week is the school ‘Book Week’ to coincide with World Book Day on 
the 1st March. I know that Mrs Longman has worked very hard to ensure 
the week is as fun packed as possible and we are also very pleased that 
the children will be able to meet a national children’s author on the 
Tuesday of Book Week. There will be other events taking place during 
the day and in the evening, finishing with dress as your favourite book 
character on the Friday of Book Week. I wonder what staff will dress up 
as? 
 
Rescheduled Fox Class Parent/Teacher Consultations 
Thursday 22nd February 
We have rescheduled the Fox class Parent Teacher consultations for 
Thursday 22nd February. Parents will be able to keep their original 
appointment times, however if this poses a problem please reschedule 
the appointment with Mrs Lilly. 
 
Year 1 Parents Meeting 
Thursday 1st March at 2.30pm 
Parents please make a note of this date in your diary. This meeting is an 
opportunity for parents to find out more about the upcoming Phonics 
Screening which children have to compete when they are in year 1. We 
do hope you can join us. 
 
Staffing 
I have to inform parents that Mrs Harper, Deputy Headteacher will not be 
returning to school this half term due to personal reasons. In the 
meantime we have appointed a new SEND Leader to the school, Miss 
Amelia Sisk. We will be arranging a time when parents will be able to 
meet Miss Sisk more formally later in the term. If parents have any 
queries then please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
Mr Christopher Dale 
Headteacher 
 

Dates for your 

diary 
February 2018 
 Mon 19th 
Children return to school 
  

Wed 21st      
Yr R Fun Day at the 
Marsh Academy 
 

Herald Cup match vs 
Stelling Minnis at Marsh 
Academy, KO at 3:15pm 
spectators welcome! 
 

Thurs 22nd     
Yr 1 Rugby Tots for next 
5 weeks 
  

Mon 26th      
Book Week all this 
week—more details to 
follow. 
  

Tues 27th          
Book Week - Guest 
Author visit 
 

March 2018  

Thurs 1st       

Yr 6 Sailing begins 
 

Yr 1 Parent meeting on 
Phonics at 2.30pm  
 

Fri 2nd  
Book Week Character 
Dressing-up Day for  
Yrs R,1,2,4,5 & 6 
 

Yr 3 trip to Brockhill 
Country Park 
 

Thurs 29th 
9.30am Whole School  
Easter Service at St     
Nicholas Church, parents 
welcome  
 

End of Term 
 

April 2018  
Mon 16th 
Children return to school 
  

Tues 17th 
Fun Factory for Yr 1 & 
Hare Class 
  

Wed 18th 
Hockey League starts 
  

 Tues 24th 
Fun Factory Yr R & Fox 
Class 
  






